
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 9 By Councillor Hutchison for answer 

by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 23 August 2018  

  The Council’s Roads team made two submissions on the 

planning portal in relation to the proposed development at 

Cammo suggesting that the status of Maybury Road be 

downgraded. 

Question (1) Given that Maybury Road currently exists as a de facto 

extension of the City Bypass, can the Convenor please 

advise what modelling has been undertaken by the Council 

to support this transformational change to the roads 

hierarchy in North West Edinburgh. 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Can the Convenor please provide the justification for the 

proposed downgrading of a key arterial route with no viable 

alternative? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Does the Convenor believe that displacement of traffic onto 

established residential streets such as Drum Brae and 

Clermiston Road is desirable? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Can the Convenor please explain the decision to include a 

bus lane on the plans for Maybury Road given that it is 

currently served by no buses? 

Answer (4)  
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